
Cameroon Temporary Protected Status Application Instructions Issued

Cameroonians who have continuously lived in the US since April 14, 2022, may now

apply for temporary protected status (TPS). Cameroonian students in the US who have

F-1 status and those going through severe economic hardship may also request

authorization, work more hours, and reduce their course loads. The TPS for Cameroon

will run for 18 months until December 7, 2023.

What brought this on?

Cameroon is designated for TPS because of the extreme violence between armed

separatists and government forces. Deadly attacks by vigilante self-defense groups and

terrorist groups, as well as human rights violations, resulted in a dramatic economic

decline and humanitarian crisis. The Department of Homeland Security (DHS) issued the

Federal Register notice with instructions for Cameroonians looking to apply for TPS.

According to the government, around 11,700 individuals may be eligible.

The DHS reviewed the conditions in Cameroon and consulted with the Department of

State. As a result, the Secretary determined that the TPS designation is warranted.

What is a TPS?

Temporary protected status is an immigration status provided to eligible nationals of a

foreign state designated for TPS under the INA. It may also be granted to suitable

individuals without nationality but habitually residing in a designated foreign state, no

matter their country of birth.

During the designation period, TPS beneficiaries may remain in the US, are authorized to

get EADs, and may not be removed as long as they continue to meet the requirements.

They may also apply for and be provided travel authorization as a matter of discretion.

How do you register for a TPS?

If you are Cameroonian, submit Form I-821 (Application for Temporary Protected Status)

and pay the filing fee. You may also request a fee waiver submitted on Form I-912,

Request for Fee Waiver). You may have to pay a biometric services fee, but it may be

waived, if you prove your inability to pay.



You don’t have to submit Form I-765 or have an EAD (Employment Authorization

Document) to work in the US.

Learn more

An immigration firm New York can offer further assistance and answer your questions

about the TPS. The best immigration lawyer Queens will work closely with you if you’re

experiencing any problems with obtaining a TPS or work permit.
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